
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 2019 News  

Dear Friends and Family, 

During the first two weeks of July, Clarisse, Bryce and an almost record number of other teens attended senior       
camp at Camp Benaiah. This is a much-anticipated week for the teens. Several young people trusted Christ as     
Saviour during the five-day camp. Others, who were already Christians, grew in their relationships with the Lord. 
Please pray for our young people that they will seek the Lord first in their lives. Please pray for some young         
people who continue to attend youth group and are not saved. 

July was also the time we had our annual Christmas in July activity. Although the event was not as well attended         
as normal, every one who attended had a wonderful time and were reminded again of the importance of our      
Saviour’s birth, death, and resurrection.        
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Please pray for the “Strengthening the Church Conference” we are having soon. Pastor & Mrs Greg Rogers             
from Virginia will be our guest speakers. This is our first ever conference like this. The meetings are intended to 
encourage people of all ages, married or single, young and old to grow in their relationship with the Lord. Please      
pray that the church folks are strengthened and encouraged to reach out to those around them.  

Thank you so much for your gracious giving and faithful prayer support. 

            With our love and prayers,  
 

     Kelly, Becca, Clarisse and Bryce 

 


